COUNTY OF MILWAUKEE

Inter-Office Communication

Date:
January 24, 2011

To:
Michael D. Mayo, Acting Chairman of the


Milwaukee County Board of Supervisors

From:
Timothy R. Schoewe, Acting Corporation Counsel

RE:
Proposed Amendment to Section 17.33 of the 

General Ordinances of Milwaukee County

Please refer the attached resolution and proposed amendments to section 17.33 of the General Ordinances of Milwaukee County to the Judiciary, Safety and General Services Committee for placement on the agenda of their next regularly scheduled meeting on March 3, 2011 and also to the Committee on Personnel for placement on the agenda of their next regularly scheduled meeting on March 11, 2011.

The proposed ordinance change provides County, non-represented attorneys employed within the Court system, the Office of Child Support Enforcement, the Office of Corporation Counsel and the Office of the District Attorney with seminar reimbursement and payment of the cost of the minimum required mandatory membership dues including the special assessment that are included in the annual dues statement from the Wisconsin Bar Association.  This ordinance change provides benefits to non-presented attorneys comparable to the benefits provided to represented County attorneys in their collective bargaining agreement.

Thank you.

Att.

